
Call for Submissions for the 3rd Scientific Meeting of the German Political Psychology Network in 
Chemnitz 

 

Dear colleagues, 
 
We are happy to announce that the submission portal for the 3rd meeting of the German Political 
Psychology Network on March 10 and 11, 2022, in Chemnitz is now open. Please find the Call for Papers 
and the submission portal here: https://www.tu-
chemnitz.de/hsw/psychologie/professuren/sozpsy/tagung/submissions.php  
 
Please submit your abstracts until Dec 15, 2021. 
 
We are planning this event in a hybrid format, blending virtual with in person sessions. More details on 
the format will come soon.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you (online or in person) at the meeting! 
 
 
Local organizing team at the Chemnitz University of Technology: Frank Asbrock, Aaron Bielejewski, 
Rowenia Bender, Deliah Bolesta, Sarah Buhl, Jennifer Führer, Natalie Hartig, Sarah Hennecke, Annemarie 
Juchler, Vera Kaiser, Mustafa Gokcan Kosen, Arndt Leininger, Anne Markstein, Klara Steinmetz 
 
Network organizing team: Jolanda van der Noll (FernUniversität in Hagen), Kathrin Ackermann 
(Universität Heidelberg), Flávio Azevedo (FSU Jena) and Frank Asbrock (Chemnitz University of 
Technology) 
 
Link: https://www.tu-chemnitz.de/hsw/psychologie/professuren/sozpsy/tagung/submissions.php 
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